
 
 

Presented by the Western PA Grazing Conference Committee 

 

 

Dear Potential Grazing Conference Sponsor, 

 

The 27th Annual Western PA Grazing Conference is right around the corner and we’d love to have you as one of our 

valued sponsors! This year’s conference will be held on Thursday, March 13, 2025 at the Trinity Point Church of God in 
Clarion, PA.  

Our keynote speakers this year are Matt Poore of North Carolina State University and Triple Creek Ranch, and Eli Mack 
of Mack Farms, Brush Valley, PA. 

Previous conferences have brought in an average of 150 registrants from Pennsylvania, Ohio, Maryland, and New York. 

Farmers expect a worthwhile conference, and we plan to continue with the tradition.  

Each year we count on the financial support from sponsors like you to help deliver a high-quality conference while 

keeping the event affordable for the registrants. One of our goals is to ensure that our sponsors continue to benefit from 

this event in exchange for your generous donation and time; whether it is selling your products/services, networking, or 

simply the satisfaction of being able to give back to the agricultural community.  

You are encouraged to bring products with you to sell or deliver pre-orders to customers that will be attending. In 

addition, our drawing for door prizes is always popular and is another opportunity to promote your business . You may 
indicate on the registration form if you intend to donate any door prizes.  

There are 4 levels of sponsorship opportunities; Platinum, Gold, Silver, and Bronze. More information about each of 
these levels can be found on the enclosed sponsorship registration form.  

Please let us know of your intent to support the 27th Annual Western PA Grazing Conference by submitting the 

registration form or registering online at www.westernpagrazing.com no later than February 21, 2025. We look forward 
to hearing from you, and greatly appreciate any level of sponsorship you can provide.  

If you have any questions regarding the 2025 Conference, please feel free to contact one of our committee members at 

the Jefferson Conservation District at (814) 849 – 7463,  megan@jeffersonconservation.com, or the Clarion Conservation 

District at (814) 393-6147, hbequeathccd@gmail.com.  

 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Western PA Grazing Conference Committee Member 
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